



Welcome to Bright Sparks Nursery

We are pleased to announce that we have two new staff members, Miss Lee and Miss Hewlett. Their arrival will allow us to accommodate the new children joining us in June and give us more flexibility in how we organise our space.

It looks like we are going to remain very busy through September and beyond, so do make sure you have sent through any requests for and extra sessions you would like for your child.

Learning and growing!

Our school leavers have started new routines, to help them fully bond as a group and get used to the school environment.

We are getting our second Nursery room ready for use, so that we can split into two groups for part of each day. The extra room will be used by the three and four year olds, initially for the morning sessions. We hope that this will start soon after the half-term break.

We are continuing our planting, and have finished building our bug hotel, in the muddy area, so will be watching closely for any mini-beast visitors!

Do remember, your children still need wellies and waterproofs, as well as sunhats!

If you have any worries, queries or questions, please talk to any of the nursery staff. If you would like to speak to the manager, please call or email.

01823 795999

brightsparks@ikbschool.co.uk



Important dates

1st-4th June – School half term break. Nursery open for our all-year children.

24th **and 25**th **June** – Inset days. Nursery closed

15th **July –** Moving Up day – more details to follow.

23rd July – End of School term

Details of special events will be given nearer the time.

IKB School Attributes:

- We are positive
- We are engaged
- We are responsible
- We are respectful
- We are resilient
- We rise to challenges

At IKB, we believe that

- Every Child Achieves
- Every Child Belongs
- Every Child Participates in learning, enrichment and the community